

Ysgol Bae Baglan

Headteacher Mr R. Rees Senior Leadership Team Mr G. Williams, Mr S. Davies, Miss N. Williams, Mrs K. Palmer, Mr A. Marchant, Mrs S. Rogers, Ms C. Prescott

Seaway Parade, Port Talbot, SA12 7BL

Tel: 01639 508540

Year 11 End of Year Celebration 2023 Update

March 2023

mail@BaeBaglan.school

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you know from our previous letter in October 2022, the Year 11 End of Year Celebration is on Thursday the 6th of July 2023. The ticket cost is £34 and is now available to settle via Parent Pay only for eligible pupils. We do however require the full payment by Monday, May 22nd, 2023.

We have included the original letter on the reverse for convenience, to allow pupils and parents to remind themselves of the conditions of the invitation originally set out.

We have also had donations of a small selection of brand-new formal dresses. If this should be your child's choice of outfit, we are operating a first come first serve hire shop. Please let me know if this is of interest and I can help to facilitate this if possible. Additionally, if you have any item for donation either now or after this year's celebration, they would be gratefully received.

Regards,

www.BaeBaglan.school

Mrs S Rogers

Assistant Headteacher – Upper School



Year 11 End of Year Celebration 2023

October 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to announce that we have planned an evening of celebration for our current Year 11 pupils to be held at the **Manor Park Country House**, **Clydach**, **on Thursday the 6th of July 2023**.

As with our previous leavers' celebration, we deliberately present this as an evening of celebration and not a 'prom'. We want to ensure that the event is fully inclusive. No-one should be excluded based on the affordability of the event and additional expectations of formal dress or separate transport which we are discouraging by providing transport for all pupils who wish to attend. Whilst we all want to enjoy the evening, school cannot be responsible for any extra costs associated with this event and encourage all families to keep this in mind when making choices. It is also important to note that this year the ticket cost will increase to £34 as a result of the increase in costs passed on to us.

The pupils will be invited to meet at the front of the school, which will provide an opportunity for photographs with friends, family, and staff between 5:15 - 6:00pm. We will then travel by coach to the Manor Park Country House for a lovely evening of dancing, raffles, a buffet and good fun! The pupils can be collected from the **rear** school car park on their return journey at 11:15pm. As always, please can we thank parents in advance for **not** attending the venue due to the logistical and safety issues this presents.

We hope that by embracing their final year of school in a positive way, and by making plans accessible to all, we can end together with this evening of celebration that includes everyone.

Regards,

Mrs S Rogers

Assistant Headteacher – Upper School